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Overview 

This bill directs the commissioner of human services to consult with county agencies to 

develop criteria and a process for granting variances to county staff qualifications to 

conduct comprehensive assessments and care coordination. The bill also requires the 

commissioner to determine acceptable alternative staff qualifications and issue a bulletin 

to counties outlining the variance process by December 1, 2019. 
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